RECEIVED

By Jocelyn Gonzalez -Thies at 9:32 am, Apr 03, 2024

From: To:

Laurie Starr pbscommissions

Subject:

Public Comment for Albion/Little River FIRE Station

Date: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 9:18:03 AM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I am 100% IN on supporting the development of the new fire station in Albion. The community is served with the equipment held in stations, and without this space to keep all current and new equipment in long lasting condition, a space for all the apparatus to be will be essential for a quick and streamlined response in the district.

Having a meeting space where many different types of trainings can occur, including essential medical trainings, as the majority of any fire departments calls are that. Medical.

The design has been well thought out, considers those who will be affected by the build, but beyond that, is ESSENTIAL for this districts longevity/future.

There will only be more calls as time goes on. We need to do this NOW.

Thank you,

Laurie Starr Albion Resident